
	

	

11th May 2021 
 
Dear Parent, Guardian or Carer 
 
RE: End of Key Stage 4 – Friday 28th May 
 
The college year comes to an end for Year 11 on Friday 28th May; I want to congratulate all students on the hard 
work and dedication they have put towards their academic, creative and sporting achievements. The last 15 
months have been unique; the world was at the mercy of a global pandemic, but proudly, I can say Year 11 
students at Rosedale College persevered and continued to excel in their studies. Their determination, might and 
desire to succeed ensured they consistently made progress both during virtual, and face to face learning; their 
commitment has been second to none.  
 
Regrettably, some students will also be leaving us at the end of this academic year thus I want to take this 
opportunity to wish them farewell, and all the best with all their future endeavors. I am certain they will continue 
to succeed in the goals they have set themselves; I see great things ahead for all students in this year group.   
 
I want to remind all students that Results Day will be from 9.00am on Thursday 12th August; a letter outlining a 
more comprehensive insight into Results collection will follow shortly.  
 
Finally, I want to thank you for all your support over the years and look forward to continuing to work with those 
who will remain with us for Key Stage 5. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
H Kapadia 
Principal 
 
 


